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	Next IEEE Section Meeting

Thursday, May 1, 2008
"Space Exploration – An Astronaut’s Perspective" 
by

JOSÉ M. HERNÁNDEZ, NASA Astronaut
Johnson Space Center

Location: WHTC 116, Texas A&M International University campus 

5201 University Blvd., Laredo, Texas 78041
Time:      5:30 – 6:00 pm, social/dinner (pizza and soft drinks will be provided)

                                               6:00 – 7:00 pm, presentation
Cost: Free (Sponsored/funded by IEEE Corpus Christi Section, and a grant from Texas Space Grant Consortium.)
Mr. HERNÁNDEZ received his B.S. degree in Electrical Engineering from University of the Pacific in 1984, and his M.S. degree in Electrical & Computer Engineering from University of California-Sana Barbara in 1986. He joined Johnson Space Center in 2001. He completed his training as an Astronaut in February 2006. He received NASA Service Award in 2002 and 2003, Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory ‘Outstanding Engineer Award’ in 2001, and Hispanic Engineer National Achievement Award.
Please RSVP by April 29, 2008 to Ms. Juanita Villarreal at (956-326-2440) sjv@tamiu.edu or Dr. Lifford McLauchlan at kfllm00@tamuk.edu



FROM THE CHAIRMAN – Lifford McLauchlan 

Hello again,

We have a return visit from one of the astronauts. This time Mr. Hernandez will be giving a presentation in Laredo at the TAMIU campus. The last time he was here (in Corpus Christi, November 2006) he gave a well attended talk by children and adults alike.

Please join the section for what promises to be an informative presentation.  I hope our members from the Laredo area will take this opportunity to attend a meeting in their area and to meet one of NASA’s astronauts.
 

	This month’s section meeting: 

The presentation will cover an astronaut’s perspective on space exploration.

Presenter: NASA Astronaut JOSÉ M. HERNÁNDEZ, Johnson Space Center



	Next Board Meeting:                TBD



	Tours / Events:  

If you know of any interesting locations or presenters that would be of interest to the Corpus Christi IEEE Section, feel free to forward your suggestions to any board member. We would like to support the interests of our organization through informative and beneficial events. 


	If you have any articles or information that you would like printed in the next newsletter please send them to Ruby Mehrubeoglu at ruby.mehrubeoglu@tamucc.edu.  If you are still getting hard copies of the newsletter, you may request receiving the newsletter electronically by contacting Barbara Schreur at bschreur@tamuk.edu.  The Newsletter is also published on our web page http://ewh.ieee.org/r5/corpus_christi/news.html.
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